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Greta Neubauer Announces Reelection Campaign 
 
RACINE — Today, Greta Neubauer announced the official start of her campaign for reelection 
to Wisconsin’s 66th Assembly District. Neubauer released the following statement on the launch 
of her reelection campaign: 
 
“Since 2018, I have had the honor of serving as Racine’s Representative in the Assembly. I am 
running for reelection because we still have work to do in making Wisconsin a better place for all 
of us.  

“Over the last two years, I have fought for Racine’s priorities in Madison. I led a statewide push 
to increase access to affordable healthcare and supported programs to reduce racial disparities 
in our health system. I fought to increase education funding and authored bills to create more 
jobs that can support Wisconsin’s families. I’ve advocated for necessary criminal justice reforms 
and authored legislation to invest in our democracy. I have been a leading voice in the fight 
against climate change. 

“It’s been a privilege to work with members of the Racine community on policies that reflect our 
values, but our work isn’t done yet. The legacy of Scott Walker and his billionaire backers still 
lingers in Wisconsin. Legislative Republicans have done everything in their power to prevent 
real change from coming to our state. 

“We need strong leadership to stand up to the powerful special interests that are working to 
corrupt our democracy and maintain the status quo. We need leaders who fight for us. I’ve been 
proud to stand up for my community in Racine, and with your help, I hope to continue this work 
next year.” 

For more information regarding Greta Neubauer’s campaign, please visit her website at 
www.votegreta.com​ and follow her social media at ​Facebook.com/NeubauerForAssembly​ and 
Twitter.com/gretaneubauer​. 
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